Appendix 6

Letter of 5 July 2010 from the committee to
Dr Ken Henry AC

AUSTRALIAN SENATE

SENATE SELECT COMMITTEE ON FUEL AND ENERGY

Dr Ken Henry AC
Secretary to the Treasury
Department of Treasury
Treasury Building
Langton Crescent
Parkes ACT 2600

Dear Dr Henry

Inquiry into Fuel and Energy

| am writing on behalf of the Senate Select Committee on Fuel and Energy (the committee).

The committee greatly appreciates your appearance before the committee today. On behalf
of the committee | would like to thank you and the officials from the Department of Treasury
who also appeared today, for your contribution to the inquiry.

The committee seeks responses to the questions taken on notice during the course of
today's hearing by close of business on Friday 9 July 2010.

For your information | attach a copy of the proof Hansard from today's hearing.

Please do not hesitate to contact the committee secretariat on (02) 6277 3635 if you would
like to discuss any matters raised in this letter.

Yours sincerely

Senator Mathias Cormann
CHAIR
SENATE SELECT COMMITTEE ON FUEL AND ENERGY

5 July 2010
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